
From: Rob Dorrell, University of Hull, 25/10/19 
Subject: PhD in Microplastic Transport 
 
The Energy and Environment Institute, University of Hull, is welcoming applicants to a PhD on 
microplastic transport by environmental flows. Research will develop new theoretical models to 
describe the transport of variable buoyancy particles, which will be validated against new data 
developed from laboratory-controlled physical experiments. 
 
Prospective students with interests in these fields are encouraged to contact Rob Dorrell 
(r.dorrell@hull.ac.uk) for more information, and to visit 
https://www.hull.ac.uk/study/pgr/phd/funded/microplastic-transport.aspx  for details on how to 
apply by the 13th December deadline. 
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